
Dear Parents and Families, 

 

November is a time to reflect and have gratitude for those around us.  I am thankful for our

students, who remind us every day of our purpose.  I am thankful for our staff, who care so

deeply about our students. It shows in every lesson and interaction.  I am also thankful for the

parents and guardians of our students, who show support to all of us here at Tampa Heights.  

Our book fair was a phenomenal success.  Due to the generosity of the community, we were able

to ensure that all students who wanted a book were able to purchase one.  More books in our

students hands mean more of them finding a love of learning, and for that I am thankful.

In the beginning of November, we had our awards ceremony for the first quarter.  Our staff and

students have worked SO hard to show up and learn, and we were so proud to celebrate their

achievements.  We have also created a student committee to help plan our PBIS rewards for our

students showing great responsibility, respect, and for being good role models.  

Community, thank you for making our days better.  We hope the holiday season brings you

great joy.  
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